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Dear Parents and Carers 
We have had a busy week in school with several visitors. They have all commented on the 
positive nature of the school and how children are so focused on their learning. 
We have had enormous fun with Ted Barnes and his band, who came to perform yesterday 
with children from nursery up to year two. Each year group had an hour-long workshop of 
music, drama and fun! 
 
Parking on Site 
Thank you for your support with this issue. The problems have decreased significantly. 
Please can parents always use a designated space, thank you. 
 
Sports’ Day 
This is on next Thursday. Children can come to school in their PE kits. This is a plain white T-
shirt, black shorts and trainers or plimsolls. We will give the children their family group T-
shirts on arrival. 
Please can all children bring a named water bottle and ensure they have asthma inhalers. 
The Lower School sports’ day starts at 9.30 and takes place on the school field. Parents just 
drop children at school as usual and then make their way to the field where there will be 
seating. 
Upper school (years 3-6) will start at 1.30. 
 
Parents are welcome to bring a picnic lunch to share with their children on the school field. 
Lunch time will be 12-1 and parents will need to collect children from their classroom and 
sign them out with the teacher and then return them, signing them in at 1pm. They will not 
be able to come into school during this time and will be under your supervision. The 
community room will be open for toilets and filling water bottles. 
 
School Uniform 
It is lovely to see the children in summer uniform. Please note that children can wear 
summer dresses which are green and white or tailored grey or black shorts with a white 
polo top. Children should not be wearing tight lycra shorts similar to cycling shorts or cut off 
flannel shorts. This is not part of our uniform. Thank you. 
 
Top Readers 
For the weeks 22nd May to 5th June, the top reads for each class are: 
2S        Maisie M                                   5C       Maddison H 
2T        Anya M                                      5W     Naomi A 
3DM    Elliott M                                    6BM    Leah B 
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3P        Elijah H                                      6P        Katie C 
4F        Milo S 
4H       Emily C 
 
Future Diary Dates 
June 15th – Sports’ day 
July 7th - Summer Fete 
July 11th and 13th – Parents’ evening 
July 20th – Year 6 play 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Main Meal Main Meal Main Meal Main Meal Main Meal 

 
Margarita 

Pizza, Potato 
Wedges and 

Peas 
 

 
Butchers 
Sausages, 
Mash or 

Pasta, Fresh 
Carrots and 
Sweetcorn 

 

 
Roast Turkey, Roast 
Potatoes, Fresh Veg 

Medley 

 

 
Beef Bolognese 

Pasta Bake, 
Garlic Focaccia 
and Salad Bar 

 

 
Chicken 

Bites, Chips 
and Baked 
Beans or 

Peas 

 

Vegetarian 
Option 

Vegetarian 
Option 

Vegetarian 
Option 

Vegetarian 
Option 

Vegetarian 
Option 

 
Sweet Potato 
and Butternut 
Korma, Rice 

and Peas 
 

 
Vegetable 

Cottage Pie, 
Fresh Carrots 

and 
Sweetcorn 

 

 
Leek and Potato 

Bake, Roast 
Potatoes, Fresh Veg 

Medley 
 

 
Vegetarian 

Brunch, Quorn 
Sausage, Hash 

Brown, Tomato, 
Mushroom and 

Peas 

 

 
Cheese and 

Tomato 
Quiche, Chips 

and Baked 
Beans or 

Peas 

 

Jacket 
Potato 

Jacket 
Potato 

Jacket Potato Jacket Potato Jacket 
Potato 

 
With Cheese / 
Beans / Tuna 

Mayo 
 

 
With Cheese / 
Beans / Tuna 

Mayo 
 

 
With Cheese / 

Beans / Tuna Mayo 
 

 
With Cheese / 
Beans / Tuna 

Mayo 
 

 
With Cheese 

/ Beans / 
Tuna Mayo 

 

Dessert Dessert Dessert Dessert Dessert 
 

Muffin 
Or 

Fresh 
Fruit/Yogurt 

 

 
Cookie 

Or 
Fresh 

Fruit/Yogurt 
 

 
Ice Cream Pot 

Or 
Fresh Fruit/Yogurt 

 

 
Cake 

Or 
Fresh 

Fruit/Yogurt 
 

 
Crispy Cake 

Or 
Fresh 

Fruit/Yogurt 
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Our Recognition Mission  

All staff at Willowbrook, are still on the lookout for children who are being excellent role models of 

our school values of friendship, teamwork, excellence and respect. Each week, children, who have 

been recognised, are enjoying the chance to have a hot chocolate (or squash!) and talk about their 

weeks with other children from across the school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Family Points 

At the end of this half-term, we will have our family group winner for the year. They will receive our 

family group trophy! Currently, Cherry are narrowly in the lead, but with lots more opportunities to 

earn points (including Sports Day!), all family groups still have a chance! 
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 What has each year group been up to week? 
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